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Virtual Christmas Tree Lighting Rescheduled

Virtual Christmas Tree Lighting Rescheduled to Monday
December 7th
Due to expected inclement weather and protection of the equipment,
the Virtual Christmas Tree Lighting that was scheduled for tonight will
be rescheduled to Monday, December 7th at 6:30pm.

If you have already registered, you should have received an email with instructions and
Zoom link.

There's still time to register!
Registration to attend the Christmas Tree Lighting Zoom event are as follows:

When: Dec 4, 2020 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Topic: 2020 December 4 Annual Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony, 6:30 PM
Register in advance for this webinar:
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iSU0pyscT32JrqqfGu_qEg

Township Launches Official Facebook Page

Hillsborough Township is Proud to Launches the
Official Facebook Page!
In our continued efforts to disseminate information to our
community through another social media channel, this is the
Official Hillsborough Township page. The page will be updated as
appropriate with Township related information.

Hillsborough Township Social Media accounts are not monitored
24-7-365. Do not use social media to report emergencies. In the
event of an emergency, please dial 911.

This page is for informational purposes only and will not tolerate inappropriate
language or posts.

We look forward to this next step in communicating with our Community. Stay tuned for
more information.
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